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VIA e-mail: audiofilings@fcc.gov

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street NE

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Salem Communications Holding Corporation FRN: 0003760352
KPXQ(AM), Glendale, AZ (Fac. ID 55912)
Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Salem Communications Holding Corporation (“SCHC”) is the licensee of KPXQ(AM), Glendale,
AZ, facility ID 55912 and KXXT(AM), Tolleson, AZ, facility ID 54742. SCHC holds a
construction permit, BP-20210528AAJ, to relocate the co-owned transmission facilities of KXXT
to the licensed transmitter site of station KPXQ and diplex onto the KPXQ existing three tower
array. SCHC is currently authorized to operate station KPXQ(AM) pursuant to special
temporary authority ("STA"), BSTA-20220318AAB, with parameters at variance from license
values and/or reduced power while the diplex facility is being constructed. Such construction
has begun. As part of the construction, tower base insulators and guywire insulators need to be
replaced to handle the additional power. The insulators have been received and a tower crew is
being scheduled to install them. SCHC hereby requests an extension of the STA while work
continues on the new facility.

The licensee has authorized undersigned counsel to certify on its behalf that the licensee is not
subject to denial of Federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of
1988, 21 U.S.C. § 862.

If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

el

Kathleen A. Kirby

4893-8011-7044.1



